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Dear Housing and Economic Development Committee, 
I live on Deer Isle and there is nowhere for seniors to go anywhere near here when they are at a point 
where they can no longer live alone. The Island Nursing Home would be able to fill that vacuum if it could 
be repurposed into senior housing. It would provide a much needed option for residents of Brooksville, 
Brooklin, Sedgewick, Sargentville, Penobscot as well as Blue Hill and Deer isle. I hope you will support 
this project. It will mean a lot to the residents of Hancock County. 
Thank you for yourtime and consideration ofthis Bill and hopefully foryour support. 
Miriam Antich 

Little Deer Isle, ME

1


